
PUBLIC NOTICE

The public will take notice that the City of Southport Board of Adjustment will meet on Tuesday,
December 21, 2021 at 4:30 pm at the City of Southport Community Building, located at 223 E.
Bay Street for the purpose of holding an evidentiary quasi-judicial hearing on:

SUP 21-0212-01, 508 Brunswick St, requested by Jennifer Stenner    

A Special Use Permit application for an accessory dwelling in an existing accessory structure at

508 Brunswick St. The proposed accessory dwelling is 788 sf. 

SUP 21-1119-01, 316 W West St, requested by James and Sharon Lightbourne

A Special Use Permit Application for and Accessory Dwelling in an existing 336 sf accesory

structure at 316 W West St.

If there are any questions on this matter, please contact the City at 910-457-7925 or

tlloyd@cityofsouthport.com

The City of Southport does not discriminate on the basis of disability If you need an auxiliary aid

or service or other accommodation in order to attend or fully participate at this meeting, please

contact the Clerk’s office as far in advance of the meeting as is possible so that your request

may be considered.

Thomas Lloyd

Development Services Director
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